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To: All Milton Public Schools Parents/Guardians 
Fr: Mary C. Gormley, Superintendent of Schools 
Dt: May 19, 2010 
Re: Grade 1 School Assignment Lottery 
 
 At the May 18, 2010 School Committee Meeting I announced that I would be posting the names of the 
Grade 1 students and their order in the lotteries that were held on May 11, 2010.  Later in the meeting I 
announced that I did not want to place student names on the website and that I would be using students initials.   
  
 After further thought and discussion I believe that it would be unfair to these students to release such 
individual information on our website and have decided to provide this information in an alternative format.  
Each student whose name was entered into the lottery and was not selected for the French Immersion Program 
in their home school will receive a letter that will indicate the number they were chosen in the lottery and the 
total number of names that were entered in the lottery. 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 

 
 


